September 11, 1984

Mr. Sarkis Hekjian
23911 Wilmarth
Farmington, MI 48024

Dear Mr. Mekjian:

We wish to express our appreciation for your generous donation of
$2,560.00 to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral.

1t is through the support of dedicated individuals such as yourself
that our beautiful Cathedral remains proud, steadfast and a living symbol
of the sacrifices of our people through history.

In order to immortalize your generosity we should like to suggest
that your recent donation be applied toward one of the memorial items
available in the Cathedral as indicated on the enclosed list. The names
of all donors, including the wemorial item and the name of any loved one
to be memorialized, will be inscribed on a permanent plaque located in the
Harthex of the Cathedral. If this suugestion has any merit, please advise
us so we may discuss further details.

Please feel free to contact me if I can serve you in any matters that
may be of burden to you.

I Took Torward to your response.

Respectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson
Jirector of Finance
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